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Monday 3 February 18.00-19.00 
Achieving your ambitions – Success in Year 11 Evening 

 
Dear students, parents and carers, 
 
We would like to invite you to a special evening to support young people and families in the important run-up to the 
Year 11 exams.  
 
Year 11 recently received their PPE/’mock’ results. This is a great opportunity to celebrate what is going well, reflect 
on next steps and make sure that students, school and home work together so that each young person makes the 
most of the remaining time to achieve their very best in the summer with results that will open doors to their next 
exciting opportunity at FCC Sixth Form, College, apprenticeship or employment. 
 
On Monday 3rd February we will provide practical support and top tips for parents and students, with key information 
on: 

• The timeline and the weeks ahead in the lead up to exams. 

• Exams support, revision strategies and how to succeed in your NEA (coursework) 

• Strategies for success as students and parents 

• Support for mental health and wellbeing 

This evening is aimed at parents and carers as well as students. You will leave the evening with the knowledge to give 
you confidence, as well as practical tips that will make a real difference in managing what can be a stressful period for 
students and parents alike.  
 
Year 11 conduct during the PPE/mock period was exemplary. We are proud of them and want to make sure that each 
and every student can do themselves proud when they open their real results in the summer. We thank you for your 
partnership and support.  
 
We look forward to seeing you on Monday 3 February.  
 
Yours sincerely  
  

  
Jonathan Dennett  
Headteacher 
Faringdon Community College 
 
  
 


